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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

NOVEMBER 2005
QUESTION NO 34 

QUESTION: Councillor Eamonn Tuffy

To ask the Manager if he will make a  report on progress by the  Council on proposals to provide sheltered housing for older people and people with disabilities, in collaboration with Housing Associations? 

REPLY:  There are proposals for the provision of 51 units of sheltered accommodation at the site of former Eircom Training Centre, Wainsfort Road, Terenure and the provision of over 30 units at Whitestown, Tallaght.  Part V agreement negotiations are ongoing with the developers and further meetings will be held shortly between the Council and the developers with a view to advancing the projects.  It is likely that the units will be managed on behalf of the Council by voluntary housing associations with the relevant expertise required to manage such a facility.
A number of other smaller schemes are being provided directly by the Council such as the new and refurbished units at Liscarne (which is managed by an existing voluntary group), Clondalkin and New Road Clondalkin (which will be suitable for independent living).

In addition the Council encourages the provision of a broad mix of house types and unit types in all the larger schemes being designed or developed together an appropriate and sustainable tenure mix to reflect the varied housing needs of the County.  Regular reports on the progress of individual voluntary housing projects are made to each of the Area Committees.
